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A letter from Mrs A. Roberts – Chair of Governors

Dear parents and children,

As Chair of the Governing Body of St Joseph’s Primary School, I am writing to you to inform you that I, along with the rest of the Governing Body, as well as representatives from the Diocese and Local Authority, have started the process of recruiting a permanent Headteacher for the school. 

You may have already seen that advertisements for the post have been placed on the Wirral.gov website and the Catholic Teacher’s Gazette. However, there had been a technical error, resulting in the adverts not being public for the agreed length of time. Therefore the adverts will reappear in both of these locations, and the closing date for applications extended until 13th April 2017. 

As a Governing Body, we would also like to gather parent’s and children’s thoughts regarding the post; what you would be looking for in a successful applicant, so that this feedback could be used as part of the process. A Governor will be writing to you shortly in order to collect your feedback.

Kind regards,
Mrs A. Roberts JP, Chair of Governors.
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